
The Doug Ford Government has pushed 
The Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation 

(OSSTF/FEESO)

into a Legal Strike Position

We are standing up for publicly-funded education. 

Please contact your MPP and Trustees

In 2019, the Ford government increased average class size to 22.5 resulting in:

• fewer courses available to students
• limited pathway opportunities
• fewer teachers and education workers in schools

In 2020, Ford and Lecce plan to: 

• increase average class size to 28 (although they have offered 25)
• make 2 e-Learning courses mandatory with average class sizes of 35 

These changes will mean that students will have:

• EVEN fewer courses
• EVEN less funding for resources and supports
• EVEN fewer teachers/education workers

We stand by our position:
• return to 2018–2019 class size averages of 22
• keep e-Learning voluntary for students
• ensure appropriate number of teachers and education workers to meet 

student needs

OSSTF/FEESO believes that these changes damage 

publicly-funded education and hurt students.  

Why hasn’t OSSTF/FEESO modified its position?

Lend your support and email your MPP at

See all the proposals at


